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Congratulations!

I would like to extend an enormous amount of appreciation, gratitude and thanks to the entire
Franklin community. There is a sense of joy as we return most of our students to in person
learning. This would not be feasible without the collaborative efforts of our faculty, staff,
administration, families, students and the greater community. Thanks also goes to our remote
only students, families, and teachers. We look forward to learning over the next several weeks
as we shape our return to school plans in the fall.

March 31 was a half day professional development day in the district. Educators used this time
prepared for the return to in person learning.

Food Service Grant Awarded

Kudos to Colin Boisvert, Food Services Director, for securing a School Nutrition Equipment
Assistance Grant. He secured $17,953 for a tilt skillet for Franklin high School. Ordinarily this
would be a Capital request or would come out of the Food Services revolving account.

FHS Spring Sports Season
We are wishing our Fall 2 sports the best as they complete their seasons. We are very proud of
our athletes.

Spring sports will get underway at Franklin High School on April 26. Signups are currently
underway and the following sports will be offered:

Baseball, Lacrosse, Softball, Tennis, Outdoor Track, and Unified Track

Sports will be played according to the EEA and MIAA guidelines. Best wishes to our spring
athletes!

April Vacation

“Destiny is not a matter of chance, it is a matter of choice”
Equal Opportunity Employer



As a friendly reminder to our families - April vacation is next week and we wish everyone a
relaxing and refreshing break.



